




























































ADR Reporting  

Suspected Adverse Drug Reactions or medication errors should be reported to the Malta 

Medicines Authority via the ADR reporting form, available online at 

http://www.medicinesauthority.gov.mt/adrportal. 

The ADR reporting form can be sent by post to Pharmacovigilance Section at Post-Licensing 

Directorate, Medicines Authority, Sir Temi Żammit Buildings, Malta Life Sciences Park, San 

Ġwann SĠN 3000 or via email to postlicensing.medicinesauthority@gov.mt. 

Alternatively, adverse drug reactions can also be reported to Central Procurement & Supplies 

Unit, (Head Office),UB002, Industrial Estate, San Gwann - SGN3000 or via email: 

info.cpsu@gov.mt. 
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